
 
Dear children and young people, dear parents, 
 
from 29th of July to 11th of September 2023, during the summer holidays, the „Isar-Loisachtal holiday 
pass“ offers (recreational activities with) many events for children and young people. 
The vouchers included with the holiday pass enable discounts for admission to many leisure facilities in the 
district of Bad Tölz-Wolfratshausen and the surrounding area. 
 
Admission discounts: 
 

• Cut out the respective vouchers and present them together with the 
completed holiday pass card at the cash desk of the leisure facility 

• You can view the participating leisure facilities on our online portal 
 
Events in the Online-Portal: 
 

• From June 26th, 2023 you can find the events offered by the participating cities and communities 
online at:  
 
www.isar-loisachtaler-ferienpass.de           or  

 
 
How do I register in the online portal?  

 
• In the middle section you will find the holiday pass ID. Each identity card has an individual 5-digit 

code.  

• Online registration is only possible with this code. 

• Click on the "Registration" button on the website and enter the holiday pass code and your data 
there as well as the data of your child/children.  

• For this your bank details, address, telephone number and e-mail address are required  

 
How can I register for the events in advance? 

 

• In the online portal you can sort by communities and cities, receive information about the events 
offered there (type of event, exact location, costs, ...)  

• Once registered at the online portal, starting from June 26-2023, you can pre-register (register) your 
child/children for the desired events. 

 
Raffle for the events: 

 

• On Monday, July 17, 2023 at 9:00 a.m., the places for the events will be assigned/distributed by a 
randomized, automatic system. 

• No later than the evening of July 17, you will receive an e-mail with the events that your  
child/children have received places for  
 

How or where do I pay for the events?  
 

• Payment is usually made by direct debit, unless "cash on site" is specified. The fees will be debited 
from your account after the event has taken place and been attended.  
 

Information on the cancellation conditions can also be found in the online portal 
 
We would be very happy if your children join the events of the holiday pass, establish new contacts and 
have a good time. 
You and your children are welcome to take advantage of the admission discounts and save on entry fees at 
the leisure facilities involved. Perhaps you know somebody to help you with the registration for the events. 
  
Kind regards, Kreisjugendring Bad Tölz-Wolfratshausen 

http://www.isar-loisachtaler-ferienpass.de/

